
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

School Photos 

Wednesday 30th September  

 

Flu Vaccine  

Thursday 5th November  

 

 

October Half-Term  

26th October - 30th October  

 

Christmas  Break  

21st December - 1st January  

 

February Half-Term  

15th February - 19th February  

 

Easter Break  

2nd April - 16th April  

 

May Half-Term  

31st May - 4th June  

 

May Day  

Monday 3rd May  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 7th June  

 

Summer Break  

19th July - 31st August  

 

 

 

 

25th September 2020 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Attendance 

 Good school attendance couldn't be any more important given the loss of learning 

time the children have had over lockdown.  

Our school has many strategies to support good attendance and work together with 

families. One of our strategies is to appoint attendance officers in every class, as part of 

our pupil leadership roles and responsibilities. Today the three attendance officers in KS2 

were introduced to Mr Rowley who is the School Education Welfare Officer.  

Thank you for supporting our school and encouraging good attendance.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

A big thank you to all pupils and parents who have helped us support the           

Macmillan Coffee Morning today, we have raised a total of £220.50 to support this 

great cause!  

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars  96.2% Busy Bees 99.13%   

Terrific Tigers 100%       Charming Cheetahs 100% 

Perfect Panthers 95.00% Learning Lions 100% 

Super Squirrels 96.25%  Wise Owls 96.24% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.58%          
 

The winners for last week were Terrific Tigers, Charming Cheetahs and Learning    

Lions well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School Attendance was 97.83%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Well done! 

Tempest Photography  

On Wednesday 30th September Tempest Photography will be in school to 

take individual pupil photos. 

Reception children will not be taking part in PE on this day and will need to 

come to school in their uniform.  

Please note that there will be no opportunity for sibling photos on this day. 

However, Tempest will be back in at a later date for these.  



PE  

On PE days please remember that ear rings 

need to be removed before your child comes to 

school.  

Update: Bikes and scooters are unfortunately not    

allowed at school, due to the lack of bubble storage 

areas.  

Thank you.  

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - George Deakin 

 Clever Caterpillars - Fearne Harvey 

 Busy Bees - George Cashmore 

 Terrific Tigers - Noah Hassan 

 Charming Cheetahs - Ronnie Spencer 

 Perfect Panthers - Joshua Walley 

 Learning Lions - Carly Walker 

 Wise Owls - Lacey-Mai Davies 

 Super Squirrels - Todd Bowyer 

 Fantastic Foxes - Rory Lawton 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Clever Caterpillars - Alice Smith 

 Busy Bees - Archie Jewess 

     Terrific Tigers - Henry Postlethwaite 

 Charming Cheetahs - Esmay Rockley 

 Perfect Panthers - Leighton Moss 

 Learning Lions - James Ratcliffe  

 Wise Owls - Grace Ridgway 

 Super Squirrels - Owen Musgrove 

 Fantastic Foxes - Anthony Hazell 

Phonics  

 Clever Caterpillars - Isaac Pejic 

 Busy Bees - Bella Armitt 

 Terrific Tigers - Verity Hill 

 Perfect Panthers - Louis Pejic 

 Learning Lions - Lewis Wootton 

TT Rock Star 

 Wise Owls - Lily Jones 

 Super Squirrels - Amelia Barkess 

 Fantastic Foxes - Lily Cox 

 

                 

                 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded 
a golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs  Butler’s office: 

Fearne Harvey  

 

We are on week 2 of the 

lunch menu next week. 

Reading Books  

A reminder to return your child’s reading books 

or any library books from last year if you still have 

them.  

Please return these to your child's 

class teacher. 

Thank you 

Our preferred method of communication is using 

your email address. In order to receive 

emails/newsletters you need to activate your 

ParentPay account.  

If you have any problems with logging in, please 

contact the school office.  

All newsletters can also be found on the school     

website.  

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/ 

Contact Information  

Please ensure you let the school office know of any 

changes of address, contact or medical information. 

If you think you are not receiving text messages 

from us please call or email                              

admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk.  


